
Exhibit B

Removal from Capital Pipeline

District School Invitation Date Reallocation of Available Grant Cap Space1

Medfield Dale Street Elementary School December 13, 2017 $19,201,595 

1 The Reallocation of Available Grant Cap Space is the difference between the Project Scope and Budget authorization ($19,599,995) at the October 27, 2021 Board of Directors meeting and the previous Feasibility 
Study authorization ($398,400) which followed invitation to Feasibility Study at the December 12, 2018 Board of Directors meeting.


